
From: Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/2/2015 7:32:19 PM
Subject: OneSC

We are having request from public servants if they can have the deduction from their paychecks for 
One SC. Please check into his and we need to message to agency directors. 
 

Sent from my iPad
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